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Never underestimate the power of your actions.

With one small gesture, you can change a person’s life.

2016 Pylet



Welcome to the 2016 Pylet

Congratulations to Coach on his Retirement 
Executive Director’s Message

      I hope that you have had a wonderful year and you enjoyed your experience at Pyles Boys Camp. Camp is 
a place of opportunity for growth and it can change lives. I am sure you will cherish your fun time and memories 
at camp for a lifetime, and you will look back on your time at camp as chance to gain some valuable tools that will 
last a lifetime and help you become successful at whatever you choose to pursue. 

Opportunities are challenging and stressful and can be the key to success if you use them wisely because 
they are what you make of them and how they are used to improve yourself. Many opportunities are missed 
because people are not willing to work at it. If you are willing to work hard you truly can accomplish whatever you 
set your mind to accomplish which will lead to success.

I am sure that those of you who attended camp this past summer have realized that your camp experience 
doesn’t end after your two week stay at camp. Hopefully, you will have a part of the camp with you forever no 
matter where you may go. I also want you to remember that Pyles Boys Camp and its family will always be here 
as a resource to help each of you reach your potential.
      This past summer was a special one for me because it is my last as the Executive Director. As I head 
into retirement, I want to express my appreciation to the Board of 
Directors for giving me the opportunity to lead this great family 
organization because it is truly a second family to me. I want to 
thank every one of the dedicated staff and the rest of the members of 
the Pyles Camp Family for making my time as Executive Director 
very enjoyable and rewarding. With the assistance of these dedicated 
individuals, we were able to continue Mr. Pyles’ dream of “Daring 
boys to become men.” 

Pyles Boys Camp will always remain very special to me, so 
I intend to continue being a part of the organization as a selector and 
a member of the Board of Directors. I look forward to working with 
our new Executive Director, Adam Bell and the staff in that capacity.

I want to wish everyone the best of everything and may 
all your dreams come true. I wish everyone a very Happy Holiday 
season and hope you have a wonderful New Year. 

- Stan “Coach” Moe                            

The Pylet is the camp’s yearbook; inside you will find messages from some of the staff, pictures of your 
group and miscellaneous photos from the summer.  It is our hope that by reading the messages and taking the time 
to look through the photos that it will bring back your memories of the things you got to experience during your 
time at camp.  Remembering the friends you made, the fun you had at the activities and the lessons you learned and 
are hopefully using in your life back home.  Maybe your biggest challenge 
was during Outcamp.  The backpacks were heavy and the hiking was long 
and hard, but you did not quit and in the end you were successful and got to 
experience spectacular views and enjoy playing by the rivers.

Camp is now closed down for the winter and hopefully anticipating 
a good winter with lots of rain and snow.  This past summer had some 
challenges and I’d like to thank Billy Bear and Freight Train for volunteering 
extra time helping get the camp opened and closed.  I’d also like to give a 
special thank you to Maverick and Gloria for going above and beyond this 
year to help make it a success.  I could not have done it without you.

- Shotgun



This years Pylet is dedicated to Lois “Swede” McAdams

Welcome Stripes - New Executive Director

Lois Betty Wisham (“Swede”) was born April 14th, 1925 in Long Beach Ca. to George and Betty Wisham.  
While serving as a Naval Secretary in San Diego in 1941, she met and married Bob “Smokey” McAdams, who 
was serving as a Navy Shipman, also stationed in San Diego. 

They both survived the war and started the hard work of beginning a career and family.  Smokey was 
discovered and hired by Mr. Pyles to help develop and establish R. M. Pyles Boys Camp. In 1956, with two 
small children under 2 in tow, Swede followed Smokey on horseback into Lloyd Meadow Basin. Undeterred by 
the remoteness or the challenges presented in raising small children in the wilderness, Swede spent the summers 
watching their children, helping in the kitchen and supporting her husband.  Swede was a steadfast and undeterred 
woman who would not let minor discomforts separate her family.  While at camp, Swede quickly began to see the 
young men there as an extension of her family and would nurture each camper, worker and staff member. Swede 
quickly became a fixture at camp and a welcoming sight to many who were missing their mothers back home. 

When Pyles Camp moved the corporate headquarters to a new location on Huntington Beach in 1963, the 
McAdams family followed. While continuing to support Smokey and camp, 
Lois became a beloved employee of the 
Huntington Beach School District, retiring 
from there after 25 years as the Executive 
Secretary to the District Superintendent.

After Smokey’s death in 2008, 
Lois moved to Colorado with her daughter 
Lynda (“Lulu”) where she lived a happy and 
comfortable life until her passing September 
30th, 2016.

 I am honored to be given the opportunity to serve Pyles Boys Camp as the new Executive Director.  After 

16 summers working at the most-attended camp in Western New York, I am very excited to have found a camp 

that is so special to such a large group of campers, staff, volunteers, alumni and supporters!  I am looking forward 

to many years of memories and life-changing experiences.

 To last summer’s campers, please take a moment to think about a lesson learned at camp.  Was there 

a moment that challenged you to go outside of your comfort zone?  Was there a situation that called for your 

leadership, and you answered?  Did you feel like you couldn’t get past a challenge, but did so with your courage 

and the support of a counselor or a fellow camper?  Now think about how that moment can be reflected in your 
life this winter.  It is my hope that the Pylet serves as a reminder of a moment that you can think back upon when 

you need to push yourself beyond what you thought was possible just a few months ago.  You are the leader that 

your community needs.  You are the man who will be there to lift up a classmate when nobody is there for them in 

their time of need.  You are in control of your destiny and can set others up for success along the way.  You have 

everything you need within you to share your talents with the world.

  I am looking forward to meeting the entire Pyles Boys Camp family throughout the next year and want to 

thank those of you who have supported the camp with your time, treasure and 

talents.  This community is bigger than the sum of its parts and would not be 

what it is today without your sacrifice, generosity, hard-work, mentorship and 
commitment.  I am humbled to be part of a team that will build on the high 

standard set over the past 67 years and am dedicating myself to ensure that 

Pyles Boys Camp is set up for success for the next 67 years and beyond!

                                In closing, I would like to sincerely thank Stan “Coach” 

Moe for his time as Executive Director and especially for aiding my transition 

into the role!  We wish you a wonderful retirement – you’ve earned it!
 

Think Camp!

- Adam “Stripes” Bell



Beaver’s Message
Camp Director

In Memory of Ralph “Stairs” Reese

I am so very proud of many of you from campers to staff. 
One of my main messages this summer was for you to go home and 
change the world in a positive way. To do this you would need to 
start with yourself. When you improve yourself, you impact your 
home and those around you like your family and friends, and into 
your neighborhood, school, and work. 

I have heard from some of your parents, and a few selectors 
and others who care about you and your success. They have told me 
that you came home from camp with a new positive outlook on life. 
From things as simple a making your own bed and cleaning up after 
yourself to helping where asked and needed throughout your home. 
You show more love, respect, and appreciation for those around you. 
When challenged or put into a situation in which you normally would 
have been in a fight, you have taken the high road and walked away. 
When someone has come to you with gossip trying to cause trouble 
you have ignored it. And when someone was being bullied you stuck 
up for them and provided comfort.

If you are one of those who I am writing about, and gained 
something positive from Pyles Camp this summer and applied it in 
your life, I am happy and proud of you. If you haven’t accepted the 

challenge and improved yourself using the lessons you learned at camp, I encourage you to start now. It is never 
too late.

- Beaver

 Volunteer, Staff Member and a long time part of the Pyles Camp Family.  Stairs was always a friendly face 
at the Work Parties.  He began coming to the camp’s Work Parties in the early 1980’s.  He got the name Stairs after 
one of the first Work Parties he attended when he rebuilt the stairs at the back of the mess hall that leads up to the 
AD Room.  You might even see his name on the bottoms of some of the benches in the mess hall he built.  Stairs 
played a large part in helping to get the camp ready for each summer.  He was known for his master carpentry 
skills, he never rushed a project and you always knew whatever he was working on was going to be completed to 
the best of his abilities. 
 The patience and skill he put into his work reflected in him as a 
person as well.  Stairs was always patient and willing to help out whoever 
or wherever he was needed.  That was present during the years he worked at 
camp in the outcamp emporium or as the maintenance specialist.

 Ralph “Stairs” Reese passed away this 
past September.  On behalf of the camp 
and everyone that had the pleasure of 
meeting and working with Stairs we send 
our condolences to his family.  In Stairs’ 
memory it is our hope that each of you 
finds the patience to master the skills that 
make you as successful as he was.



Tank - Program Director

Message from Big Al
1st, 2nd & 3rd Session Assistant Director

Welcome, again… wherever you may be.  The last time we all saw each other we were saying our good-
byes, hugging each other, shedding a tear, or possibly taking part in a final “first class” hand clap.  The great 
memories you have from R. M. Pyles Boys Camp are something that you will have forever.  What memories do 
you have?  Is it…  

Hiking over Jerky, backpacking down Angel’s Flight, time at the Archery range, the Olympics, the awesome 
food prepared by Draco and his staff, your caring and special counselor, High Ropes with Billy Bear, a Nature 
activity, making a mask at Krafts, getting in shape at Fitness, listening to Cloud tell a campfire story, singing “Do 
Your Ears Hang Low?”, or looking at the stars during a Friendship Circle. 

Whatever those memories may be, they cannot be taken away.
Your time as a camper at Pyles Boys Camp is only a “blink” compared to the 

time you will spend here on Earth.  Since you have returned home, spent time with 
family and friends, and made it back to school, I pray and hope that you are using 
what you learned at camp and applying it in your daily lives.  You know what?  That’s 
what camp was all about.

On a personal note, I would like to say it was a pleasure to be your Asst. 
Director this past summer.  You brought back so many memories for me and showed 
me that R. M. Pyles Boys Camp is still “Daring Boys to Become Men.”  I want to 
thank Beaver for being the great leader that he is and all the counselors and specialists 
for accepting me.  A special thank you to Cloud… without your stories, campfires 
would not have been the same.

In closing, I would like to share a quote from the “Kyle” story I read during 
our final breakfast at camp:
  Never underestimate the power of your actions. 
  With one small gesture, you can change a person’s life.

Big Al  -  Summer 2016

For us it seems like by the time summer is over it starts back up again, but I’m sure for you it feels like an 
eternity for school to be done so you can be up at camp.  I know exactly how you feel. Although, reminiscing on all 
the things you did and learned at camp and all the memories you made with your camp brothers, don’t forget that 
your time down in the city is important and must be spent wisely. You have been given a set of tools that cannot 
be wasted, because as leaders and role models in our communities, in our schools, and among our friends and 
family people are counting on us and watching our every move. We must work hard and do our best every day and 
continue to push ourselves as we pushed ourselves at camp to try new things and challenge ourselves to go past our 
limits, because you can’t climb the ladder of success with your hands in your pockets and your head in the clouds. 

You have to wake up every day and do what you didn’t do yesterday. You owe it 
to yourself to be great and have great things happen to you, but you have to work hard 
for it, because if you are not ready for greatness you will fail. You have to create small 
victories each day. Like making up your bed when you wake up in the morning, going 
to school every day, completing your homework on time, making in a difference in your 
community, and helping out around the house. These small accomplishments will define 
your character, it will help you grow as a leader, and it will remind you to never forget 
where you came from. Yes, it’s going to be hard, but remember success isn’t for the 
weak and the uncommitted, because if it was easy everybody would be doing it.  We are 
so proud of everything you accomplished this summer. We are expecting to hear great 
things from you!

- Tank 



First Session 
Bakersfield & Kern County

Hefty’s Ballers
Isaiah Benavente, Xavier Cervantez, Cesar Cuevas, 

Emmanuel Madrigal, Marquez Mangum, Javier 

Vasquez, Paul Yasania

King’s Barbarians
Jaden Annis, Andrew Gomez, Jesse Hernandez, 

Emilio Pelayo, Christopher Perez-Arreola, 

Justin Wiese

Dodge’s Undisputable’s
Jose Ambriz, Ronyoncea Brewster, Onassis Fuentes, 

Fabian Gutierrez, Hunter Potter, Raul Ramos, Manuel 

Segura

Sampson’s Savages
Anthony Colvin, Jassiel Meraz, Caleb Patrick, 

Richard Perez, Dustin Potter, Nelson Ramirez, 

Jose Rangel

Names in Bold = Honor Campers



Chef’s Curries
James Dixon, Michael Garcia, Patrick Hirst, 

Mark Jamison, Christian Ortiz

Flex’s All Star Drillers
Ethan Ahrens, Cody Bowles, Matthew Brady, Victor 

Herrera, Elisha Juarez, Izan Muzzy, Adrian Ortega

Grimm’s Big Daddy Kings
Daniel Baltazar, Guillermo Carabajal, David 

Guzman, Aaron Jaramillo, David Litchfield, 
Benjamin Rodriguez

Red’s Perfect Dudes
Dylan Boardman, Ricardo Fuentes, Osvaldo Jaimes, 

Jr, Elias Martinez

Rubio’s Wholesale
Angel Casimiro, Michael Gibbs, Elijah Harris, 

Ruben Marin



Summer Scenes





Second Session
Kern County, Santa Maria & Santa Clarita

Hulk’s Smash
Gabriel Barron, Devin Heckathorn, Jesus Ibarra, 

Abner Leon, Diego Medina, Jose Villagomez

Stump’s Benders
Erik Barojas, Bryan Gonzalez, Antonio Ivanez, Thomas 

Testa, Devin Ward, Yarid Zaragoza

Gus Gus’ Beast Mode
Samuel Avila, Jesus Condado, Heriberto Estrada, 

Nathanael Jasso, Damien Leon, Dustin Marshall, Elias 

Martinez, Jimmy Santos

Nimbus’ Nightmares
Anthony Aaron, Antoine Cleveland, Trinidad Escobar, 

Christopher Jones, Uriel Ruiz



Dolphin’s Seven Seas
Alden Allen, Abel Cervantes, Andrew Del Prado, Miles 

Dullas, Seth Myrick, Alex Salgado, Angel Sifuentes

Rhino’s Wreckers
Bryan Diaz, Nicholas Harris, Brandon Kirtley, Andre 

Medina, Julian Rodriguez, Edgar Salazar, Josue Solano

Rambo’s Wolf Pack
Roberto Bravo, Kye Fallgatter, Uriel Gomez, 

Daniel Olivera, Jose Rojas, Roberto Ryle, 

Christopher Wallace

Hefty’s Super Squad
Esteban Espinoza, RJ Higgis-VanNoort, Christobal 

Huizar, Alexis Moreno, Devon Price, Leonardo 

Sanchez, Joseph Saucedo

Flex’s Wild Ones
Anthony Lainez, Luis Oregon, Skyler Perkins, 

Ceferino Quiroz, Adryan Valdez, Eric Zarate

Names in Bold = Honor Campers



Summer Memories





Third Session
Los Angeles & Orange Counties

Names in Bold = Honor Campers

Nimbus’ Nature Boys
Isaac Devis, Trestian Halliburton, Brandon Munoz, 

Anthony Perez, Diego Ramirez, Armando Sandoval, 

Nabor Soto, Brendan Villafuerte

Rambo’s Mountain Men
Bernie Cabrera, Kaisa Faleono, Angel Juarez, Justin 

Orizaga, Adan Rangel, Cristian Rojas, Stephen 

Salazar, Andrew Valdes

Simba’s Cubs
Albert Carrillo, Nathan Favela, Joshua Guardado, 

Cesar Miranda, Diego Reyes, Luis Saravia, Pedro 

Zaragoza

Red’s Bobcats
Johann Arreortua, Marvin Gamez, Carson Hayslett, 

Andrew Martinez, Raul Quintana, Gabriel Shade, Zakry 

Valenzuela



Kusuku’s Savages
William Aguilar, Gerardo Flores, Mikel Greenfield, 
Geoffrey Ortega, Mikel Sambrano, Evan Stanczak

Gus Gus’ Grizzlies
Isaiaac Allen, Kenneth Angel, Brian Cisneros, 

Adrian Moran, Jose Ochoa, Mauro Perez, Aaron 

Ruiz, Brian Tovres

King’s Top Dogs
Alexander Deras, Isaiah Murillo, Hector Pineda, 

Anthony Valdes, Kelvin Vicente

Stump’s Incarnation
Marc Alcaraz, Nathaniel Alvarez, Nathan Estrada, 

Isaac Lopez, Andy Rodriguez, Jacob Santizo, 

Carlos Villalvazo, Carlos Villareal

Matrix’s Night Owls
Brad Barron, Jacob Favela, Issac Flores, Anthony 

Islas, Darren Mam, Jair Solis, Guy Woodard



Summer Reflections





Fourth Session
Ventura County

Names in Bold = Honor Campers

Felix’s Naturalistic
Xavier Aguiniga, Sebastian Avila, Emmanuelle 

DeJesus, David Gutierrez Silva, David Ochoa, Jose 

Ortiz, Salvador Zaragoza

Grizzly’s Pack
Miguel Arteaga, Daniel Carbajal, Nicholas 

Figueroa, Aleec Martinez, Cristopher Melchor, 

Angel Mondragon, Eddie Valenzuela, Isaiah Vallejo

Rhino’s Campers
Camilo Aviles, Osvaldo Bahena, Anthony Flores, 

Elijah Hall, Christopher Minutillo, Antonio Ponce, 

Tristen Pribyl, Adalberto Vargas

Reverend’s Cougars
Jhovanny Contreras, Daniel Lucero, Chris 

Miramontez, Kasey O’Donnell, Jose Luis Pineda, 

William Potter, Jair Rosales, Nicholas Toledo



King’s Cobras
Mose Cook, Isaiah Hall, Jeffrey Medina, Marcos 

Melendrez, Alex Rodriguez, Cooper Sherrill, 

Khristian Tepezano, John Vargas

Timber’s Wolves
Luis Grano, Richard Henry, Tyler Hill, Garrett 

Hoyland, Aidan McEnulty, John Roberts, Edwin 

Salgadeo, Michael Weyandt

Tab’s Riders
Brent Goldie, Victor Lopez, Benjamin Marquez, 

Juan Martinez, Kyle Morrissey, Joseph Reveles, 

Brandon Rezai, Jr., Andy Sanchez

Simba’s Boyz
Atotl Aparicio, Edgar Arteaga, John Bowles, Elijah 

Cuecuecha, Nathaniel Gonzales, Forrest Morse, 

Aaron Young, Jesse Zapata

Kusuku’s Unit
Xavier Arambula, Marco Arroyo, Carlos Guzman, 

Bryan Martinez, Angel Meza Lopez, Nathan 

Miranda, Angel Ramirez, Marco Zepeda



Summer Fun





Lion Meadows

What a session from the very beginning! As soon as we got to Lion Meadows, we were greeted by somewhat 
of a disaster in which the bear left us with and quite a mess. You guys stepped up to the plate and really didn’t let 
anything stop you from having a wonderful session. We took what we had and made the most of it and throughout 
everything we were able to accomplish hiking all the way up to Silver Lake and Shotgun Pass, two of my favorite 
places of all time and I couldn’t have been happier to share the experience with such a great group of young men. 
Thank you all for persevering and accomplishing so much. Stay in touch and keep striving for those goals!

-Thunder

 First Session 2016 was a very unusual session 
for the Lioneers, but that didn’t stop us from having 
an amazing time to kick off the summer. Due to the 
increased snow from the previous winter the river 
crossings were 

unusually high and forced our group to take a different route to and from Lion 
Meadows. Although the trail was a bit longer which made it a little tougher, you 
guys hung in there and accomplished something that no Lion Meadows group has 
done in many, many years. Once we got out to Lion Meadows, the fun began! 
Whether it be playing in the meadow, day hikes down to the river, a little work 
details here and there, or sitting around the campfire at night you guys made the 
start of my last summer at Pyles Camp one to remember! I hope this winter brings 
you all joy and happiness as well as continues to help you grow into the men I 
began to see this past summer and I hope to hear stories about your continued 
journey throughout the Pyles Camp family! Thank you all once again for such a 
memorable session!

- Thunder

Thunder, Yamaha, Beast

Joseph Centeno, Anthony Chavarria, Joshua 

Jackson, Michael Kermode, Jesus Marquez, Raul 

Martinez, Israel Orozco, Bryan Valencia, Lucas 

Zabarsky

Thunder, Yamaha, Felix, Stone

David Alvarado, Jaime Araiza, Ray Chavez, Carlos 

Contreras, Francisco Guerrero, Jose Hernandez, 

Jeremiah Jamison, Christopher Ketchum, Emiliano 

Ochoa, Kendon Ward, Tyree Ward

1st Session Lioneers

3rd Session Lioneers



What a great session to end the summer on!  All sorts of different personalities in your group with all 
different backgrounds.  None of that stopped you guys from having the time of your lives together.  There is a lot 
of work that goes into being the last group of the summer but you guys did an excellent job throughout it all and I 
couldn’t be happier to have had such a great group of young men to end my summer on and be my last ever group 
to ever counsel at Pyles Camp.  It was quite a long session with all that we had to do but you guys never gave up 
and worked through it all.  I was able to learn so much from you all and it was a true pleasure to be your Lion 
Meadows Director!  Thank you all again and we hope to be hearing from you as well as seeing you back at camp.  
Keep in touch!

-Thunder

Thunder, Animal, Beast, Rocket, Delta

Jack Baumgarten, Kevin Castillo, Larson Duenckel, 

Joey Escobar, Julian Espinoza, Adam Flores, James 

Gage, Carlos Hernandez, Griffin Johnstone, Erik 
Juan, Bowen Liu, Tanner Maxwell, Brenner Moon, 

Fernando Ochoa, Edgar Sandoval, Evyn Walker

4th Session Lioneers



Being a voyager isn’t the easiest adventure, 
it comes with risks and challenges. This adventure 
is designed to bring out characteristics people find 
comfort in. Our job as leaders is to provide a safe 
and enjoyable time in the backcountry, where we 
can bond and learn from and with each other. This is 
the third program where those who are outstanding 
are chosen to continue their Pyles Camp career by 
joining the team of workers.  The Voyager Program 
is a bridge to becoming more than just a camper, but 
a staff member who gets to give back to the camp 
that helped make them who they are. 

The third session Voyagers were pushed to 
their limits with rigorous trails but with rewarding 
views. Sweat and tears were shed to get to our 
destinations making the experience worth more than 
words. 

It was a true privilege to be a Voyager 
Director because these young men are truly the 
future.

- Tabs & Rhino

3rd Session Voyagers

Tabs & Rhino

Koaltin Cornelius, Deonn Crilly, Jeremiah Paulsness, 

Cristian Rodriguez, Victor Tellez



There’s no looking back at what we started.  Looking forward was the key to 
success of our journey.  These young men experienced what it takes to work for what 
they want.  They knew if they gave up it would make them weak as a person as well as 
make their lives harder.  These gentlemen never gave up and will do whatever it takes to 
be successful in life.  They’re one step away from experiencing what the real world has 
in store for them.  Without a doubt these great young men will get the job done!  Without 
further ado, R.M. Pyles Boys Camp dared these boys to become men and I am happy to say 
they are accomplishing that dare.

- Billy Bear & Yamaha

4th Session Voyagers

Billy Bear & Yamaha

Edgar Castillo, Brian Duran, 

Seth Hollis, Francisco Jimenez, 

John Lawson, Isaac Luque, Cade 

Magallanes, Gabriel McCool, James 

McEnulty, Adrian Tellez



Pyles Leadership Training

This year during second session we had a group of 11 for Pyles Leadership Training (PLT’S). This is another 
step in advancing through Pyles Camp. After being a Camper, Lioneer, Voyager, Worker and Specialist these young 
men are at the age of 18 and ready to become counselors. This year the 11 who completed PLT’s consisted of 
Matrix, Stone, Red, Grizzly, Rubio, Yamaha, Reverend, King, Simba, Kusuku, and Felix. It takes a lot of hard 
work and dedication to complete the course. We are very proud of our counselors for completing the course and their 
commitment to the Pyles Camp program.

Our instructors this year were Hondo, Gizmo and Flame. Gizmo works as a full-time school psychologist 
and part-time university professor in San Diego, CA.  At camp, he has previously worked as a worker, counselor, 
worker coach, assistant director, Lion Meadows director, and Voyager director. Hondo is a sergeant with the Los 
Angeles County Sheriff’s Department.  He currently is in charge of the Explorer Program.  He has previously worked 
as a PLT instructor, camp counselor, worker, and has been a selector of campers for over 20 years. Flame is the 
District Recruiter for H&M and is currently overseeing the Global Flagship Store in Las Vegas, NV. At camp, he has 
previously worked as a worker, counselor, worker coach and Voyager 
Director. This was a very beneficial mix of instructors.

The PLT program consists of a full session of classroom, 
practical and observing other counselors with their groups. The purpose 
of the outcamp is to visit many of the campsites in the backcountry 
and give the PLT’s a chance to practice some of the skills they learned. 
The instructors present certain situations that may occur if this was a 
group with campers. This gives the PLT’s a chance to work through 
possible situations before actually taking a group. 

Kenneth “Hondo” Roller, Ruben “Gizmo” Sanchez &
Frank “Flame” Salinas



The Winter Program
A fun way to keep in contact with your camp family
Since the summer has ended, the winter program is in full effect. So far between the months of September 

and December we have had a total of 9 events with over 3oo participants, with reunions in Bakersfield, Ventura, 
Los Angeles, Santa Maria, and Long Beach. 

We would like to thank Jeff Wilson and the good people at Chevron for donating 25 tickets to the CAL 
Golden Bears VS the USC Trojans college football game and 2 tickets to the Buffalo Bills VS the Los Angeles 
Rams NFL game. We also would like to thank Bruce Conway and the Orcutt Lions Club for hosting and sponsoring 
our annual Santa Maria reunion. Without support from our volunteers and our sponsors, events like these would 
not be possible. 

Last but definitely not least I would like to thank our staff for coming out and supporting our events. You 
truly make a difference in these young men’s lives. Please be on the lookout for more events coming to an area 
near you. 



Pyles Camp Staff

Summer of 2016





2016 Summer Staff
R.M. Pyles Boys Camp

27211 Henry Mayo Dr.

Valencia, CA 91355

(661)294-1394 or Toll Free (877)767-9537

www.pylescamp.com

Animal   Julian Molina

Apex  Brennan Sahagun

Arrow  Andres Barraza

Ash   Jeffrey Loredo

Aztec  Jonathan Ramos

Bambi  Amber Parcher 

Beast  Gabriel Molina

Beaver  Sean McEnulty

Big Al  Allen Shelby

Billy Bear Jose Romo

Bug Eye  John Papastathis

Carnivore Daniel Zadykian

Chainsaw  Brandon Carlton

Chango  Timothy Westbrook

Chavo  James De Luis

Chef   Keith Spencer

Cloud  Richard McEnulty

Coach  Stan Moe

Cookie Monster Devin Vasquez

Crossbow Roman Barraza 

Cyclops   James McEnulty

Dallas  Ralph Anderson

Daredevil  Jeremiah Hall

Delta  Victor Tellez

Dodge  Dylan Haskell

Dolphin  Juan Jimenez

Draco  Julio Alvarez

Felix  Ahatzin Mendoza

Flame  Frank Salinas

Flex   Kevin Juarez

Flyer  Steven Gomez

Gadget  Monica Mendoza

Geo Dude Joshua Devorce

Gizmo  Ruben Sanchez

Gnarly  Joshua Thomason

Goku  Cristian Rodriguez

Goldilocks Leslie McCann

Grandpa John John Suniga

Grimm  Daniel Castro

Grizzly  Cesar Ramos

Gus Gus  Gabriel Munoz

Hefty  Matthew Capili

Hondo  Kenneth Roller

Hulk  Roberto Campos

King  Elias King

Kirby  Alberto Damian-Sanchez

Kusuku  Jason Sandoval

Libre  Joseph Valdez



Please contact the Camp Office if 
you want to get in touch with any 

of the staff.

Lotus  Joseph Tindle

Matrix  Julio Chavez

Maverick  Jim & Gloria Uny

McLovin  Dylan Lopez

Meg   Judy Parks

Mocha  Jose Reyes

Nimbus  Kelvin Ramos

Panda  Jorge Mendoza

Plato  Angel Houts

Pyro   Thomas De La Torre

Rambo  Isaac Araujo

Red   Paul Sturmer

Reverend  Amadeo Trevino

Rhino  Lopez Brian

Rocket  Pedro Celis

Rubio  Ruben Madrid

Scuba Steve Marcos Trevino

Shotgun  Darren King

Simba  Jess Cobos

Slayer  Drake Gascon

Slugger  Christian Pedraza

Spuds  David McEnulty

Stewie  Eugene Parks

Stone  Raymond Sights

Stump  Jonathan Hartley

Tabs   Jose Ruiz

Tank   Anthony Martinez

Thunder  Charles Poh

Timber  Tomas Bedford

Torch  Samuel Hall

Trooper  Danny Pelayo

Venti  Javier Reyes

Woodstock Ben McEnulty

Yamaha  Jose Lara
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The Success and Rewards outweigh the 

challenges on the path ahead of you.


